
Information Bulletins are designed to provide our agents with information we think will help in 

managing their business or just being better title professionals, but which does not rise to the 

level of being an underwriting mandate and are not within the scope of the agency agreement.  

 

 
 

To: All New York Policy Issuing Agents of WFG National Title Insurance Company   
From: WFG Underwriting Department    
Date: April 2, 2020  
Bulletin No.: NY 2020-11 
Subject: NYSLTA Business Resources and Information Link  

In these difficult times it is crucial that valuable information be shared. As such please be 
advised that the New York State Land Title Association has generously provided a “Business 
Resources” page which contains links to various organizations such as the US Small Business 
Administration, ALTA and other entities which can help title agents weather the storm. 
 
More information can be found here:  
https://nyslta.site-ym.com/general/custom.asp?page=CoronaResponse 
 
In addition, another excellent source of information, updated in real time from the NYSLTA, can 
be found here: https://nyslta.site-ym.com/blogpost/1230749/News-Blog 
 
As always, if you have any questions or comments please feel free to contact us. 
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